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GENERAL INFORMATION 

FOLEX CONTINUES TO BE THERE FOR YOU. 
Current information on the Coronavirus situation | As of 24 March 2020

Dear business partners and customers,

We hope you, your families and your employees are doing well.

In the past few days, the COVID 19 pandemic has changed all our lives and our day-to-day  

business in ways we could never have anticipated. Despite all the challenges, we would like to 

assure you that Folex will remain a reliable partner even during these difficult times.

We are currently able to maintain operations at all three of our locations without any restrictions. 

Our warehouses are well stocked, and we have prepared contingency plans to ensure that produc-

tion, logistics and customer support continue as before.

Production and stock levels have been increased and emergency plans have been developed to 

ensure continuous supply to our customers.

The health and safety of our employees and business partners is of course our top priority. So we 

have taken a variety of measures to protect their health. All employees whose presence on site 

is not absolutely necessary will be working from home to ensure you continue to be well looked 

after. You can reach your Folex contact at the usual telephone number. 

All specifications for infection protection are of course carefully implemented on site at the  

production locations.

If, despite our intensive efforts, delays, logistical problems or a change in the situation occur, we 

will inform you as soon as possible.

We wish you and your employees security and health during this challenging time.

Please take care of yourself and stay healthy.

With kind regards,

Your Folex Team 
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